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	MEETING:
	ANIA San Diego Regional Chapter Meeting

	LOCATION:
	UCSD IT Training Room 150



	DATE/ TIME:
	Wednesday, November 14, 2018  5:30-7:00pm


	ATTENDEES:
	Board Members:Stephanie Dremel, UCSD; Kathy Topp, AMN Healthcare; Kimberly Quinn, Tri City Medical Center; Matthew Binder, Scripps Health

Chapter Members: See attached sign in sheet.


	TIME
	TOPIC
	INFO
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION ITEMS/ FOLLOW UP 
	PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE

	1734
	Call to Order – Stephanie Dremel called the meeting to order. 
	X
	
	
	

	1735
	Minutes from August 2018 approved.
	
	X
	
	

	1736
	Financial & Chapter Update:
· Financial Report: per Matthew
· Cal Coast Credit Union Balance- $2613.00
· Paypal Balance- $99.70

· Chapter Report: per Stephanie

· Membership is holding at 50 

· Chapter meetings are now going to be quarterly instead of bi-monthly, 2nd Monday of the month

· Next meeting will be the educational conference on February 1st, 2019
	X
	X
	
	

	1745
	Upcoming Conference Info:
· ANIA National Conference
· Held in Las Vegas for 2019.
· Stephanie provided conference information; April 11-13, 2019 at the Rio Hotel. Register online using the ANIA website.
· ANIA San Diego Conference:
· February 1st, 2019 9a-3p at USD School of Nursing
· Stephanie presented the conference flyer and asked attendees to share the info with colleagues.
· Members should encourage students to sign up as well at the student rate.
	X
	
	
	

	1754
	Educational Conference Planning:

· The group discussed the upcoming educational conference and settled on a rate for vendors. $300 for a vendor table to try to raise money for the chapter. Stephanie called for additional volunteers to assist with planning (sign-up sheet was present).
	X
	X
	
	

	1800
	Presentation: Telehealth: Emerging Opportunities for Nursing Informaticists
Presented by Jonathan Mack, PhD RN APRN
	X
	
	
	

	1901
	Adjournment – Stephanie adjourned the meeting.  
	X
	
	
	


Respectfully Submitted By Kimberly Quinn, Secretary

[image: image1.png]